Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Reply from DECC re EPA re S0004-03 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port
Company

From: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Sent: Thursday 21 July 2022 09:29

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>; Planning Advisory
<PlanningAdvisory@decc.gov.ie>; Luke Thompson <Luke.Thompson@decc.gov.ie>

Subject: RE: Reply from DECC re EPA re S0004-03 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company

Good morning,

Having checked with Environment Protection Division here in this Department, | can confirm that they wish to
change their reply to a Nil reply for S0004-03 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company.

Regards,

Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit,

An Roinn Comhshaoil, Aeraide agus Cumarsaide
Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications
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